
 
 

Partnership for Prescription Assistance  
Celebrates 10th Anniversary and New Website  

 
 
This week the Partnership for Prescription Assistance (PPA) celebrates its 10th anniversary of helping 
connect  uninsured or underinsured Americans to programs that provide prescription medicines for free 
or nearly free. Since its launch in 2005, PPA has connected nearly 9.5 million Americans to public and 
private assistance programs.  
 
In order to provide patients and caregivers with faster, easier access to information for more than 475 
public and private patient assistance programs, PPA recently launched a redesigned website.  
 
The modernized website has information on how uninsured patients can access health care coverage 
along with interactive content on how to improve health for patients of all ages. The new website also 
includes information on more than 100,000 free health care clinics throughout the United States. 

 
 
New PPA Search Wizard 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.pparx.org/


New Clinic Finder 

 
 
For real-time information on PPA and other consumer health initiatives, read the PPA blog and follow 
the program @PPArx on Twitter. We look forward to your thoughts and feedback so that we can 
continue to address the issues you care most about. 

 

https://www.pparx.org/blog
https://twitter.com/pparx

